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Responding to student requests for changes in facilities and services is what motivates us in the Libraries. While 
some of the changes are major and some are relatively small in scope, they are all founded on a desire to create 
better, more functional, and more enjoyable spaces for the FAU community. 

 

 Some of the recent changes made this fall include adding more charging stations, adding more white boards, 
and adding light filters to some of the windows by the study rooms on the third and fourth floors (shown 
below). 
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We have also added six new study rooms since last spring, including one designed for individual study and 
another designed to meet the needs of students with special needs who require privacy to complete some 
assignments. 

On October 12, we also opened the new Diversity Burrow in its permanent home, just across from Dunkin 
Donuts on the first floor.  The space used to be the home of the former Circulation Desk (shown below) 

 
The former Circulation Desk in the Wimberly Library 
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That area has no been repurposed to provide an inviting space for students to gather, to study alone, to read, to 
hang out. The Libraries staff took great pleasure in designing the space and donating furniture and artwork, as 
well as buying books and furnishings specially chosen for the spot. As we are able, we will continue to repurpose 
and redesign spaces to provide more seating, better functionality, and greater comfort. 

 

Students enjoying the new Diversity Burrow in the Wimberly Library 

Our next project is to complete the redesign of the 4th-floor quiet study space. That project was due to have 
been completed before the start of the fall semester, but delays mean that it will be opened later this semester. 
When finished, there will be additional seating, better access to power and natural light, a cleaner space with 
new flooring, and a variety of seating options. 

We have many more projects being planned, all dependent upon finding some funds to carry them out. Keep 
checking in and let us know what you think as we move forward. 


